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The eMedNY CAQH-CORE Web Services will be enhanced to the 
current industry standard to use HTTP/1.1. As a result, there will be 
minor changes to the generated response files that come from 
eMedNY. This enhancement will not affect your ability to use or 
submit files through the service, this will only affect your response 
files. 

We ask that you please visit www.emedny.org to obtain and review 
the most up-to-date eMedNY CORE Web Services User Guide or 
click the direct links provided. Please see "Section 14 Appendix V - 
Systems Changes due to migration" for detailed changes; as well 
as before (HTTP/1.0) and after (HTTP/1.1) response examples. 

We are also looking for volunteers that would like to assist with 
testing these eMedNY CAQH-CORE response file changes with 
real-time users. If you are a real-time CAQH-CORE submitter and 
would like to test this service with eMedNY, please e-mail us at 
emednyproviderservices@csra.com and provide the following info: 

• Your Name: 
• Entity/Organization Name: 
• Your eMedNY CAQH-CORE User ID: 
• Identify if you are submitting Real-time, Batch or Both file 

types:. 
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If you are having problems viewing content within this newsletter, please email emednyalert@csra.com for further assistance  

The Department has attempted to ensure that the information contained in these notifications is as accurate as possible. However, no e-mail transmittals or 
 materials provided are intended to constitute legal or medical advice. 
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